
Cotuit Fire District 

Prudential Committee 

13 November 2017 

4:30PM 

 

Present:  Ray Pironne, Treasurer, Lisa Mycock, Fran Parks, Stan Goldstein and Charlie Eager, clerk. 

Amy Kates Recoding 

No Public Comment 

  At the request of the Barnstable Town Accessor the Tax Classification Public hearing was 
continued to a future date after the Town of Barnstable assessments are approved by the DOR.  

The bid request for the space assessment is completed and ready to send out. Mr. Goldstein is 
gathering names of architects to submit the bid request to. 

The mouse and termite traps have been completed at Freedom Hall.  The alarm system was not 
working properly last week and the cause was some wires that had been chewed by mice.  During the 
inspection by the alarm company it was discover the radio transmitter component of the system was 
not working and was replace. 

Prior to the meeting Fran met with the contractor in charge of the LaPoint construction.  The 
plan is to replace a five foot strip of asphalt that abuts the property that is cracked. They will be 
installing a five foot solid fence with low plantings that will be all on the LaPoint property. It is not clear 
if they will include a gate in the fence to provide access to the district’s parking lot.  Fran reminded Mr. 
Cataldo that the lot if for public use not for private homeowner parking. 

 

Frances S. Parks 

 

 

 

   


